
 

 

 

Proposed Short-Term Traffic Management Measures at M50 
Leopardstown Roundabout 

 

Description of Project 

For traffic safety reasons at the M50 Leopardstown Roundabout, it is proposed 
to install short-term traffic management measures at the roundabout, in 
advance of permanent modification works, which are programmed to occur in 
the early summer. 
 
These short-term traffic management measures include provision of temporary 
safety barriers, new road markings and temporary road signs. 
 
Traffic Management Information 

The works are programmed to be carried out during night-time hours, 10pm to 
6am.  The works are not anticipated to cause any disruption to normal traffic 
flow. 
 
To facilitate the works, appropriate traffic management will be undertaken, 
which will include the reduction of traffic to a single lane for the duration of the 
night-time working.  Each morning on completion of works, the road will be 
reinstated to two lane traffic flow. 
 
Expected Duration 

The works are expected to be of approximately two night’s duration and will 
commence subject to weather conditions during the course of the week 
beginning Wednesday night 16

th
 January 2008 at the earliest. 




